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DRINKING WATER WARNING
DO NOT USE THE WATER

NO USE EL AGUA

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION IMPORTANTE ACERCA DE SU AGUA POTABLE. HAGA QUE
ALGUIEN LO TRADUZCA PARA USTED, O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA.

USAG Carlisle Barracks has high levels of potential, unknown contaminants .
Sample results received on showed levels of
This level of mg/L.

in drinking water at this level may be a serious health concern.
What should | do?

DO NOT USE THE WATER. Use boftled water or alternative sources for drinking, bathing, hand washing, making
ice, brushing teeth, washing dishes, cooking, or food preparation until further notice.

DO NOT BOIL THE WATER. Boiling, freezing, filtering, or letting water stand does not reduce the
level.

If you have specific health concerns, you may wish to consult your doctor.
What happened? What is being done?
. We'll let you know when

the amount of is again below the limit.
DPW is working with Pennsylvaina Department of Enrivonmental Protection to evaluate our Drinking Water system for

potential contamination. Extensitve water samples were taken by PaDEP, results are pending.

We anticipate resolving the problem by
ASAP

For more information, please contact: PAQ Curtis Keester
curtis.d.keester.civi@mail. mil

at 717-245-4772

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who
may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes,
schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this nolice in a public place or distributing
copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by USAG .
PWS ID#: 7210010 Date distributed: 5 AUG 2019
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DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION IMPORTANTE ACERCA DE SU AGUA POTABLE. HAGA QUE
ALGUIEN LO TRADUZCA PARA USTED, O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA.

As a customer of USAG Carlisle Barracks

you were nofified on 5 AUG 2019 of a problem with our drinking water and were advised to
not use the water.

We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and that it is no longer necessary to discontinue water
use. Water may be used as per normal opertaions.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.

As always, you may contact Curtis Keester, Garrison PAC

curtis.d.keester.civ@mail.mil

at 717-245-4772

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can
do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by electronic distribution.

PWS ID#: 7210010 Date distributed: 6 AUG 2019




